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H.B. 513 

 

 

RELATING TO THE STATE CAPITOL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE. 

 

 

Chair Luke, Vice Chair Cullen, and Members of the Committee, thank you for the 

opportunity to submit testimony on H.B. 513. 

 

The Department of Accounting and General Services (DAGS) supports H.B. 513 which 

dissolves the state capitol management committee.  This committee has fulfilled its intended 

purpose.   

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on this matter. 



HB-513 
Submitted on: 2/24/2021 8:13:07 AM 
Testimony for FIN on 2/24/2021 2:00:00 PM 

Submitted By Organization Testifier Position 
Present at 

Hearing 

Dean Shimomura DAGS Comments No 

 
 
Comments:  

I will be available for questions. 
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 LATE *Testimony submitted late may not be considered by the Committee for decision making purposes. 



HB-513 
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Submitted By Organization 
Testifier 
Position 

Present at 
Hearing 

Joe Hammond Individual Support No 

 
 
Comments:  

I am in support of this bill. I believe that it adds layers of bureaucracy that it is the only 
state building that is managed by DAGS. It may seem unfair to other occupants in other 
managed buildings. 
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